
St. Joseph Parish Annual Cemetery Mass 

 
 

Holy Cross Cemetery 

10 am 

Sunday August 3rd, 2025 

This year’s orders for individual roses, may be placed by using the labelled envelopes 
containing an order form that is available at the back of the church and ramp door. 

Orders with payment, may be dropped off at the Parish Office during usual open hours, or 
on the weekends, be placed in the collection basket. If using a cheque, make it payable to 
“St Joseph Church”. 

Orders must be placed by Sunday, July 13th, to ensure delivery. Orders will not be accepted 
after that date and no sales will be available on site.  

……………………………. 

On August 3rd, at the cemetery, please be careful where you park, as the driveways cannot 
be blocked. Also, shady areas are limited, so please wear a brimmed hat, and bring a 
foldable chair - sun lotion & water might be beneficial as well. 

Your pre-purchased roses await your pick-up, to place on the graves of your loved ones. So 
come see us at the “Rose  Table.”  

 Note: If changeable weather, Mass will be back at the church. 


